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I urge you uphold Oregonian's rights to vote by mail and to oppose senate bill 210. 

Voting by mail ensures greater access to the ballot for all citizens, especially seniors, 

people with disabilities including veterans, and those with demanding, in-person work 

schedules. Mail-in voting has been proven to increase voter participation and has led 

Oregon to have the highest voter turnout in the country in the 2022 midterm elections 

according to the University of Florida's Election Lab. It additionally allows voters to 

research candidates at their own pace, leading to more informed voting decisions. All 

of these benefits, do not come at the cost of security, as mail-in voting has been 

proven to be secure through signature verification. Please choose the ethical 

decision on my behalf and the behalf of my friends, family, and community members.  

 

Sincerely,  

An Oregon Voter    


